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27" December, 2017

To,

Nilesh S Jain,

Asst. Manager - Surveillance,
BSE Limited,

P ] Towers, Dalal Street,
Mumbai - 400 001.

Sub: Increase in volume,

Ref: Your Letter dated 27t December, 2017 bearing no. L/SURV/ONL/PV/PA/2017-
18/225.

Dear Sir,

In response to your above referred letter, we would like to state here that the Company
cannot comment on the volume and stock price movements. However, the Company would
like to confirm that it has from time to time complied with the disclosure requirements
stated under Regulation 30 of the SEBI (LODR) Regulations, 2015,

We further undertake that the Company shall make necessary disclosures to the Stock
Exchanges as and when any reportable event occurs, requiring disclosures under the

Regulation 30 of the SEBI (LODR) Regulations, 2015,

Kindly take this on record and disseminate to the Market.

Thanking You,

For Aurionpro Sol
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